
   

IIInnndddyyy   WWWaaallltttooonnn   
GGGooollldddeeennn   AAAppppppllleee   AAAwwwaaarrrddd   RRReeeccciiipppiiieeennnttt   

   
Indy Walton moved to the Kenai Peninsula in 1997; he 
began teaching at Skyview High School and is currently 
completing his fifth year as a member of the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District instructional team. 
 
As an instructor, Indy leads his students with 
enthusiasm, knowledge and a positive attitude.  He is a 
district leader in integrating technology into his 
classroom instruction, making his lessons both relevant 
and meaningful.  His knowledge of and implementation 
of technology are the reason that Indy Walton has 
been nominated for district recognition. 
 
When recruiting teachers, the district often has to 
demonstrate and convince “lower 49” instructors that 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District has moved 
into the 21st century.  Crossing this hurdle had become 
a difficult task because the video that was being used 
as a recruitment tool was approximately fourteen years 
old.  When approached to assist in the making of a new, 
updated recruitment video, Indy single-handedly took 
charge of the project.  His selection of music and 
scenic photography are enough to entice us all to move 
to the Kenai Peninsula. . .all over again. 
 
We, the Board of Education, applaud Indy Walton and 
his outstanding service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District. 
 


